       BERNERAY COMMUNITY COUNCIL  

COMHAIRLE COIMHEARSNACHD BHEARNARAIGH

MINUTES

5 November 2012

at

Berneray Community Hall

Present:      Donald MacLean (Chair), Andrew Rodger (Vice), Fred McLeod (Treasurer),  John MacLean, Ian Hoyle (Clerk), Mary McCormick, Margaret Patterson, A Cropper, Cllr U Robertson, Cllr A Campbell, PC Craig Rose, and George Simpson.

Apologies:Cllr Neil Beaton.

	
	Description
	Responsibility

Initials

	1
	The minutes from the previous meeting read and approved.
	

	2
	The New closed skips are arriving on Wednesday 5th December.
	

	3
	The new Harbour Master is Kenny Morrison.
	

	4
	Treasurers Report Read and approved.
	

	5
	The BCC has given social grants to the Youth Club, Evergreens and the Christmas Club.
	

	6
	
	

	7
	
	

	8
	
	

	
	Meeting on the 29th
	

	
	
	

	
	The lettering on the War Memorial needs some attention.
	

	
	We need another notice board in the Bus shelter in Rushgarry
	


Interim meeting held on the 29th November:

We held an interim meeting on the 29th November to discuss arrangements for the buyout meeting on the 10th and to finalise the details to be included on the new Berneray map signs to be fitted at various points around the island.

Next meeting set for Monday 10 December and 11 December 2012

Meeting on the 10th December: Buyout

                        The meeting to be held on the 10th December concerns the Buyout proposal in the Bays of Harris Estate. In an effort to shine some light on this subject, and hopefully answer some questions the BCC has invited 3 people with experience in this matter to attend.

                      The guest speakers will each talk on their specialist area of expertise, and then Berneray residents will have an opportunity to ask questions. 

                      No decisions will be made at or as a result of this meeting, it is for information only.

At some point in the new year there will be another meeting where Berneray residents can decide what we should do next.

                      Berneray Community Council has no position on the buyout, and will represent the view of the community when it is asked to do so.

Meeting on the 11th December: Wind and Water

                       The meeting on the 11th is our normal meeting, but hopeful we will be having a representative from the company responsible for the new Scottish Water Windturbines who will be able to give us more information.

                        The water testing has now finished, and hopefully Malcolm McPhail will be along to discuss the results of the testing (We do not yet have conformation that Malcolm can attend).

